
August 6, 2024

Dear Ryan School Parents/Guardians,

Many times photographers or television crews or others may take still pictures or video
of our students at school during the course of the day. Our school is technology rich and
has many activities ongoing so this can be a common occurrence. Due to the
ever-increasing use of technology, student pictures and school work may be posted on
the Tewksbury Public Schools Website. (Please note: Last names are prohibited on the
Internet.) 

Please check and sign below to indicate that you do not give permission to
photograph your child.

_________ No, I do not want my child to be photographed.

Students name:_______________________________________________________

Teacher/Room No._____________________

Parents
signature______________________________________________________________

Sincerely,

Judi McInnes/Principal
William Hart/ Asst. Principal


